PAVING, INC.
STORM DRAIN - ASPHALT - CONCRETE

July 9,2024
Re:  City of Stone Mountain 2023 SPLOST Resurfacing of City Streets

Our company will be milling, repaving, and striping Main Street beginning Monday, July
22, 2024. The work will be performed in two phases. Each phase will take approximately two to
three weeks to complete pending weather delays or unforeseen conditions. James B. Rivers
Memorial Drive to East/West Mountain Street will be the first phase. This section will be
completely closed off with detour signage in place. The second phase will close off East/West
Mountain Street to Poole Street with detour signage in place as well. We will proceed in a timely
manner to expedite the necessary repairs to the roadway, and we apologize for any
inconvenience. Any questions or concerns can be directed to Maggie Dimov with the City of
Stone Mountain at 470-925-3286 or mdimov(@stonemountaincity.org.

Sincerely,

Tracey L. Alfigon

2747 South Stone Mountain Lithonia Road
P.O. Box 633
Lithonia, GA 30058
770-482-1597
770-482-4222
info@aspaving.com

www,aspaving.com



